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November 19th 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thanks for your support for Children in Need today.  The children have enjoyed wearing spotty non-

uniform and the School Council organised a bake sale at the end of the school day.  I will update you 

on the total raised next week. 

 

Open Morning 

We had a fantastic Open Morning last Saturday and there were over 50 families attending during the 

morning which was great.  This was a really good opportunity to showcase the school with new 

parents and carers. 

The children who came in were amazing 

and led tours of the school and ran 

activities in each phase which the 

families with young children enjoyed.   It 

was a brilliant morning and thanks to all 

the children and staff who gave up part 

of their weekend to help with this 

important event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a lovely time showing our school to visitors! 



Reminder about Hairstyles 

It is perhaps a good moment to remind parents and carers about the expectations we have in school 

for the children’s hairstyles.  We do not permit shaved hair or patterns in hair like tramlines, nor 

should children come to school with dyed hair.  We also ask that they do not reflect extremes of 

fashion. We really appreciate your support with this. 

 

Y5/6 Visits to Magna  

This week, the children in Year 5 and Year 6 have been to visit Magna Science Museum in 

Rotherham.  These visits supported work across the curriculum, but especially in Science.  Mr 

Mitchell, our Science Leader in school, organised these trips and was really pleased with the 

engagement of all the children in the Air, Earth, Fire and Water experiences. They had a fantastic 

time taking part in all of the hands-on experiments available to them while exploring the site and 

learning about its history. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And finally… 

Please look out for the usual Phase Newsletters which will be coming out today.  We will be getting 

ready for Christmas on Friday 26th November and there will be another non-uniform day to help with 

that.  A separate letter coming today will give you all the information about next Friday. 

If you haven’t yet paid for the Santa visit, please do so by Monday 22nd November.  This will be the 

final opportunity. 

Many thanks and have a good weekend. 

Andy Herbert 

Headteacher 


